Month of the College of the College



WeavTel P.O. Box 2937 Chelan, Washington 98816 (509) 682-5556 (509) 682-5558 Fax weavtel@westgatecomm.com

April 20, 2007

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Washburn:

This is to formally notify you that on Wednesday, March 14, 2007, WeavTel restored telephone service to the Stehekin Exchange.

Mr. Bob Shirley, of the WUTC was notified via telephone communication.

Meaver

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely

Richard J. Weaver Manager of Operations

Cc: Mr Bob Shirley

File